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March 26, 2020 
 
To our Valued Customers: 
 
On behalf of everyone at Inland, our hearts go out to all those impacted by COVID-19.  
This includes not only those diagnosed, but their friends and family, those whose jobs 
and schools have been impacted, and so many more.   
 
On March 25, 2020, the State of Idaho's government issued an order to close 
nonessential businesses for 21-days to slow the spread of COVID-19.  There are certain 
exemptions to this order.  The construction activities we perform are essential and are 
exempt. Even though our business is exempt from this order, Inland is committed to the 
safety and wellbeing of our customers and employees.    
 

• We have enhanced hygiene and cleaning protocols at our office and job sites 

• We have established work from home procedures for our team members for all 
applicable positions 

• We have enacted social distancing practices 

• We have prohibited employees who display any illness symptoms from 
reporting to work 

• We have restricted nonessential in-person meetings and have employed 
technology solutions to help with all communications 

• We have restricted all nonessential employees from entering our locations 

• All deliveries are received at a designated drop off – no contact zone 

• Our safety officer is closely monitoring developments and will take future action 
if necessary 

 
Inland values our customers and employees and want to keep each one of you safe.  
Help us by doing the little things needed to be socially responsible. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to us. 
 
 
 
Inland Crane, Inc. 
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